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Director of Division of Reactor Safety 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region IV 

1600 E. Lamar Blvd. 

Arlington, TX 76011-4511 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: Per John Kramer this is NOT being sent to US NRC Commission in 

Washington, DC phone conversation 10.29.2019 @�1430 and an electronic copy sent by email: 

john.kramer@nrc.gov 

Enclosed is the electronic Choice Letter, as a certified copy did not reach Me, Wesley B. McGill. 

Response to Apparent Violation, NRC Investigation Report 4-2018-019; IA-19-032 

Apparent Violation Summary: 

" ... NRC License Number OP-43142-1, issued to Mr. Wesley B. McGill on August 27, 2015, included, in 

part, the condition that that Mr. McGill shall take medication as prescribed to maintain medical 

qualifications. 

Contrary to the above, from August 27, 2015 to March 14, 2018, you, while licensed as a Reactor 

Operator, did not comply with a condition imposed by the Commission on your license. Specifically, 

from January 1 to 10, 2018, you did not take your medication as prescribed to maintain medical 

qualifications. During the remaining time you only took half of the medication, as prescribed by a 

physician, to maintain your medical qualifications." 

RESPONSE: 

(1) The Reason for the Apparent Violation or, if contested, the basis for disputing the apparent

violation:

On January 15
\ 2018, I ran out of my prescribed  medication and was not able to

resume taking my medication until refilled by a different physician on January 10, 2018.

As pertaining to the half-dosage condition, I took the prescribed dosage until I followed the 

verbal guidance of my medical examiner to reduce my medication intake to half the prescribed 

dosage to alleviate adverse side effects as documented in my medical chart. My medical 

examiner was the medical examiner for ANO. 

The half dosage verbal guidance was never verified to be included in my medical 

documentation or included in my medical records at ANO. This was a valuable lesson learned. I 

felt that I was following my doctor's orders as prescribed, but I did not obtain written 

documentation that my medical chart adequately incorporated the half dosage guidance, or 

that the change was reflected in my records at ANO. 

(2) The corrective steps that have been taken and the results achieved
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